
PP  5.03.08 
Item 

 
 

STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 
NEW HOUSING DEVELOPMENT – LAND ADJACENT TO LINGLA BANK, 
FRIZINGTON 
 
 
 
Lead Officer:   T Pomfret – Development Services Manager 
 
 

To ask members to decide on the street name for  the 
proposed new housing development, site adjacent to 
Lingla Bank, Frizington 
 

 
Recommendation: That the street name LINGLA GARDENS be adopted for the 

housing development and all the relevant bodies be notified. 
 
 
Resources Implications: Cost of providing street nameplates if the request is approved. 
 
 
1.0 SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
1.1. The site is a development accessed via Lingla Road, 
 
1.2 The developer does not wish to extend the numbering of Lingla Bank, but 

seeks to provide a separate street name for their development. 
 
1.3 The developer has suggested LINGLA GARDENS and LINGLA CLOSE 

for the development.  However, as the development is not a cul-de-sac 
LINGLA GARDENS seems the most appropriate. 

 
1.4 Arlecdon and Frizington Parish Council have been consulted and have 

suggested the name CROSSLACON CLOSE which they feel reflects the 
history of the area.  Crosslacon being amongst other things, the name of a 
quarry located nearby.  However, the developer is not in favour of this name. 

 
 
 
 
Contact Officer;  J McGrady, Building Control Officer 
 
Background Papers:  Street Naming File B/10   


